
World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org • www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

Tuesday 13 July 2021

Dear parent,

Y4 Sports Day Cancelled

Unfortunately due to the torrential rain and the flooding last night it was necessary to cancel the year
4 sports day today.  This has been rescheduled to Tuesday 20 July 2021.

See timings below:

Year 4- Puma 9:20am

Year 4- Jaguar 9:30am

Year 4- Tiger 9:40am

Year 4- Leopard 9:50am

Sorry for the inconvenience caused. Fingers crossed for a dry day next week!

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


